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The location for a student’s receipt of Gastrostomy Tube (G-Tube) or Jejunostomy (J Tube) 

feedings will be determined collaboratively by the student’s Section 504 or IEP team.  An 

initial presumption exists that the location of such feedings is to occur in a non-segregated 

setting unless the Section 504 or IEP team collaboratively determines that a significant 

medical or safety reason prohibits the use of a non-segregated setting classroom as a viable 

location for the feedings. A student’s Section 504 or IEP team will adhere to all relevant 

Section 504 and/or IDEA regulations to ensure that students with disabilities receive 

services in the regular educational environment to the maximum extent appropriate based 

on the need of the student with the disability.  A Section 504 or IEP team when evaluating 

data and making placement decisions for students with disabilities will further ensure that 

information obtained from all sources is documented and carefully considered by the team 

and that the placement decision is made by a group of persons knowledgeable about the 

student, the meaning of the evaluation date, and the placement options.  

The name and contact information of the District’s representative responsible for the 

administration of this procedure is:   

           Jana Mason, BSN, RN  

Health Services Coordinator  

256.428.6830 

714 Bob Wallace Avenue 

Huntsville, Alabama 35801  

Jana.Mason@hsv-k12.org  
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